
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: postcards [mailto:postcards@hevanet.com] 
> Sent: Sunday, January 11, 2015 10:08 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Cc: Jack DePue 
> Subject: Vote No on the Zoning Code Amendment for Hazardous Substances in the Environmental 
Overlay Zone 
> 
> To the Commissioners: 
> 
> I have been active in the environmental movement since the 1960s, and aware of the beauty and 
grandeur of Nature and her environmental problems since I was a small child.  Currently and for the past 
several years I have been become aware of, and fighting against fracking.  I am involved in the 
Community Rights Movement nationally and locally, and am learning more and more about the dangers 
fracking poses to local communities.  It is my understanding that the propane that Pembina proposes to 
export from Terminal 6 is extracted by means of  fracking. 
> As a Portlander, an Oregonian, and a citizen of this planet, I do not want to support any project that 
benefits monetarily (or any other 
> reason) from the process of fracking. 
> 
> The Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission has received a letter from David Sweet which 
also is opposing the proposed Pembina Marina Terminals.  I agree with what he says, and I quote him 
briefly and concur. 
> 
> Like David Sweet, I too "have grave concerns about the proposal by Pembina Marine Terminals to 
build and operate a propane terminal at Port of Portland Terminal 6.  While I consider it a bad precedent 
to loosen the regulations for the Environmental Conservation overlay zone to facilitate a single project, 
my primary objection regards the amount of greenhouse gases (GHGs) this project would cause to be 
released into the atmosphere and its concomitant contribution to climate change. 
> 
> "Portland has been recognized nationally and internationally for our work to control greenhouse gas 
emissions. Approval of the proposed Zoning Code amendment to make way for a propane export 
terminal would be a giant step backward. It would negate the important work that our citizens and our 
government have done to reduce our contribution to climate change.  It would shift us from modeling 
solutions to being just another part of the problem. I urge you to vote 'no' on the amendment" 
> to weaken our environmental standards. 
> 
> Sincerely, 
> 
> Marian Drake 
> Portland 
> 
> cc: Jack DePue, Portland Elder Caucus 
 
Marian Drake 
5800 NE Center Commons Way Apt. 213 
Portland, OR 97213 


